
CIVIC GOVERNMENT LICENSING COMMITTEE – 20 APRIL 2018

APPLICATION FOR GRANT OF STREET TRADER LICENCE – L SHARKEY

APPLICANT’S RESPONSES TO POINTS CONTAINED IN OBJECTION 
RECEIVED FROM DR & MRS B M AULD

1. Parking and Traffic Issues 

“There will be minimal parking and traffic uses as the stall will be directed at passing 
pedestrian and local school children, with limited restricted opening times.  Also there are 
currently parking facilities in the area to accommodate local visitors”

2. Potential Disruption to Traffic Exiting and Arriving at our Drive

“I would refer to my previous answer above”

3. Potential for Litter

“There are currently 2 litter bins within a 50m radius of the proposed site which should 
accommodate any increased little problems.  The likelihood is that clients will take any 
provisions away with them to eat at a later time or alternative site”

4. Affect on Aesthetic Environment

“The proposed gazebo will be in situ for a limited period on a daily basis and as such will 
have a minimal impact on any aesthetic environment”


